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REQUEST FOR YEARS OF SERVICE :

Hanne, Chair of Social Events Team, would like to have each member of our staff give her the # of years 
of service to the libraries at SB University.  At your earliest convenience, please send her an e-mail with 
this information.  "Something" must be in the works by this team.

S.E.F.A.:
You have received an envelope to which most of you are familiar.  It's the annual appeal for us to 
contribute to the not-for-profit organizations + charities here and around the world.  I know charity begins 
at home and in a sense SB is our home for 7-8 hours per day.   Won't you consider a payroll deduction of 
ONE DOLLAR per pay check.  That adds up to $26.00 a year.  If each staff member contributed that 
amount it would reach -

$26.00 x 85 (staff members) = $2,210.00

So . . . reach in your garbage can  (in case you tossed the envelope !) and reconsider the value of a  
dollar!  And besides, gasoline prices are going down so you can use the savings toward a good case .

By the way turn in your envelopes to Maryanne , who will hand deliver them in bulk to Lawrence Martin in  
the Graduate School .  THE ENVELOPES WILL NOT BE OPENED AS THAT IS YOUR PERSONAL  
BUSINESS - I will try to make a graph of the number of staff who have participated over the years .  It 
would be good for it to go UP . 

Thanks in advance!


